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University of Northern Iowa 
 
  

Register for the Aug. 5 UNI Staff 
Virtual Update 
Dear UNI Staff, 

As we continue to prepare for the fall semester, we’d like to provide you with a summary 
of what will be happening this fall (including the most up-to-date information) and to 
answer your questions about our return to campus. 

UNI Human Resource Services will host this Staff Virtual Update on Wednesday, 
August 5, from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. Topics will include telework, symptom screenings, 
benefits, leave and accommodations, etc. 

To register for the event, please go 
to: https://uni.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_JIAoAqXaQE259uAZ-4vtmQ 

Supervisors with employees who do not have access to a computer are requested to 
make accommodations for those individuals. As another option, the Staff Virtual Update 
will be recorded and posted on the forwardtogether.uni.edu website, so employees 
may watch it at a later time. 

Questions may be submitted upon registration. 

Thank you for your participation, and for your dedication to our students. 
  
Michelle Byers, SPHR 
Asst Vice President & Director, Human Resource Services 
University of Northern Iowa 
027 Gilchrist 
Cedar Falls, IA 50614-0034 
 
Phone: 319.273.2422 
For deaf or hard-of-hearing use Relay 711 
Fax: 319.273.2927 
hrs.uni.edu 
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